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Subcommittee on Ethnic Councils 
Legislative Coordinating Commission 

Resolution regarding ethnic council director 
 
 
 

Representative Vogel       moves that the Subcommittee on Ethnic Councils of the Legislative 
Coordinating Commission: 

 
 

1. Accept the recommendation of the Council for Minnesotans of African Heritage to 
end the appointment of Dr. Louis Porter as the executive director of the Council; 

 
2. End the appointment of Dr. Porter, as provided under Minnesota Statutes 15.0145, 

Subdivision 5, effective immediately; 
 
3. Direct Subcommittee staff to communicate this decision to Dr. Porter, the Council 

for Minnesotans of African Heritage, and the Department of Administration SMART 
Office; 
 

4. Authorize the Council’s Executive committee, in consultation with the SMART/HR 
director, to appoint an Interim Executive Director, subject to negotiation of salary 
and other compensation by the Director of the Legislative Coordinating Commission. 

 
 
 
 
 

Adopted 
June 19, 2017 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


